[image: H:\SJK pantone.jpg]



Sir James Knott Nursery School
[bookmark: _GoBack]Subject Access Request Process May 2018

Under the General Data Protection Regulations 2018 you have a right to request access to the data that the school holds on you and your child(ren).
As the data subject you have the right to:
·  Request access to the personal data the school holds.
·  Request that your data is amended if inaccurate.
·  Request that your data is erased.
·  Request that the processing of your data is restricted.
·  Request to obtain and re-use your personal data for your own purposes across different services.

You can make a Subject Access Request by contacting the school in writing or via email.
You need to address your request to the School Office Manager at:

Sir James Knott Nursery School
River View
Tynemouth
Tyne and Wear
NE30 4AG
sirjamesknottschool@northtyneside.gov.uk

The school has 40 days to comply with a request.  If more information is needed to clarify what data you are asking for the 40 day period begins once any additional information has been received by the school.
There is no charge for processing a Subject Access Request. Once the information is ready the school will contact you to arrange for secure collection.
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